
 

 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/06/2021  Thru: 09/12/2021     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/13/2021 
 
 
For Date: 09/06/2021  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0015 FIRE, BOX RECEIVED False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

radio box alarm e14 responds. 
 

         Narrative:     
system reset. false alarm. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-684-IN 
 
                0445 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for  her husband with  
difficulty breathing. res17/e19/als4 respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
patient refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-685-IN 
 
                0835 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a CO detector activation. Police4 and fire  
responding.  
E14 reporting faulty detector.  
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-686-IN 
 
                1049 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1054 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1100 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

S11 received report of a duffle bag by the side of the road.  
The bag contains several baseball gloves and baseball bats. 
 

         Narrative:     
Bag located in Bay 1 
 

 
                1101 COMPLAINT No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting ground water coming on to his property. 
 

 
                1205 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1324 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    KIRKLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting her 2 dogs have gotten loose. ACO notified. 
 

 
                1602 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1633 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 



 Refer To Citation:    125848AB 
 
                1648 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1649 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1659 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    REGENCY AT STOW - RIDGEWOOD RD 
 
                1702 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    125901AB 
 
                1711 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1713 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    125938AB 
 
                1725 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1734 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1742 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1908 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police Fire and ALS  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transporting to Emerson Hospital with ALS intercept S/M  
0.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-687-IN 
 
                1926 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting his dog missing. ACO notified. 
 

 
                2003 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    SYLVAN DR 
 
                2022 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2109 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [BER] RT 62 
         Narrative:     

911 caller in Berlin Reporting a DMV. Transferred to Berlin  
911. 
 

 
 
For Date: 09/07/2021  -  Tuesday  
 
                0013 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

911 accidental phone call. 
 

         Narrative:     
spoke with rp who confirmed accidental. 
 

 
                0800 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [MAL] BOLTON ST + RESEVOIR ST 
         Narrative:     



09/07/2021 0801 Caller reporting a motor vehicle accident at  
location. Call transferred to Marlboro for response. 
 

 
                0815 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0844 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

09/07/2021 0844 Caller reporting flooding and run off from  
Wedgewood CC. 
 

 
                0845 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0856 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 78] HEATH HEN & MEADOW BROOK WOODLANDS - BOXBORO RD 
 
                0940 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0957 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1036 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WOODLAND WAY 
 
                1050 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] CENTRAL ST 
         Narrative:     

09/07/2021 1050 Motor vehicle accident in Acton, call  
transferred for Acton to respond. 
 

 
                1051 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/07/2021 1051 Maynard training a new Dispatcher on how to  
transfer a Public Safety Answering Point call. Call  
transferred successfully. 
 

 
                1117 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

09/07/2021 1118 Caller reporting an Alpaca with open sores,  
acting lathargic, on the ground and not moving. Information  
relayed to ACO for follow up. 
 

 
                1201 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    BLUEBERRY CT 
         Narrative:     

09/07/2021 1202 Caller reporting extreme  
back pain. 
09/07/2021 1225 R17 transporting to Emerson S/M 0.0 
09/07/2021 1244 R17 off E/M 10.9 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-688-IN 
 
                1226 DISTURBANCE Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
 
                1239 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

09/07/2021 1239 Police requesting an ambluance to location  
at this time. Maynard ambulance started. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-689-IN 
 
                1252 ESCORT/TRANSPORT Transported to Hospital   
          Location:    EMERSON HOSPITAL 
         Narrative:     

09/07/2021 1252 S2 transporting one S/M 63418.9 



09/07/2021 1305 Ending 63426.6 
 

 
                1445 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1621 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1622 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW TOWNHALL] STOW TOWN HALL - GREAT RD 
 
                1627 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    COMMUNITY GARDENS - TUTTLE LN 
 
                1629 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + BILLADELL RD 
 
                1635 TRAFFIC CONTROL No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                1712 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1743 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting his oven was sparking. Police and Fire  
responding.  E14 reporting nothing found and Home owner  
advised not to use the oven. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-690-IN 
 
                1925 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1933 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1942 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/07/2021 1943 One vehicle in lot, no one around. 
 

 
                1959 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2005 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                2007 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BRUEN RD 
 
                2020 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                2026 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
 
                2027 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 54] FIRST PARISH CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                2034 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2038 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2039 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    127455AB 
 
                2058 RADAR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2100 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                2115 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 21] FAXON FARM - GREAT RD 
 
                2133 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [SUD] OAK ST 
         Narrative:     

Arson investigation in the town of Shrewsbury. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-691-IN 
 
 
For Date: 09/08/2021  -  Wednesday  
 
                0013 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0034 FIRE, OTHER False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

fire alarm 
 

         Narrative:     
false alarm 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-692-IN 
 
                0201 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] CENTRAL ST 
         Narrative:     

911 call for the town of hudson, call was transfered. 
 

 
                0754 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0759 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    [STW 22GLEASOND] WARREN INSURANCE AGENCY - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    127820AB 
         Narrative:     

09/08/2021 0812 Citation issued for unlicensed operation of  
a motor vehicle. 

 
                0802 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0830 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0852 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   
  Location/Address:    FIELDSTONE DR 
         Narrative:     

09/08/2021 0854 Fire Department requesting dispatch to  
location for an alarm investigation. No smoke or fire, just  
alarms sounding. 
09/08/2021 0918 Faulty detector, home owner advised. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-693-IN 
 
                0910 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 507TAYLOR] HARVARD TOWN LINE - TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

09/08/2021 0911 Caller reporting a party with a laceration  
to his hand. 
09/08/2021 0927 R17 transporting BLS to Emerson S/M 0.0 
09/08/2021 0933 R17 requesting ALS intercept. 
09/08/2021 0942 R17 & ALS 6 off with each other on Route 62. 



09/08/2021 0946 R17 enroute to Emerson with ALS on board at  
this time. 
09/08/2021 0951 R17 & ALS off at Emerson E/M 11.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-694-IN 
 
                1013 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1019 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/08/2021 1019 Party in to station to speak with the  
officer he was speaking with on the phone a half an hour  
ago. All presonnel working asked an no one spoke with that  
party recently. Party advised. 
 

 
                1034 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/08/2021 1035 party into station for a copy of a report.  
Given in hand. 
 

 
                1214 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1241 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1322 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken to Family/Guardian/Other   
  Location/Address:    [STW 37] PATTERSON AUTO  BODY - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/08/2021 1324 Caller reporting she has been walking from  
Maynard and cant walk anymore. S12 enroute to assist. 
 

 
                1331 ESCORT/TRANSPORT Taken to Family/Guardian/Other   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MATRIX WAY 
         Narrative:     

09/08/2021 1332 S11 transporting S/M 70,107. 
09/08/2021 1346 S11 at location, E/M 70,114.5 
 

 
                1415 BURGLARY (B & E) PAST Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

09/08/2021 1415 Caller reporting a man just ran from her  
house into the woods of the Delaney project. Possibly  
heading towards 
 

         Narrative:     
Bolton Harvard and State Police K9 called for mutual aid. K9  
to search Delaney project. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-105-OF 
 
                1457 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

caller requesting help for a flat tire. Caller assisted. 
 

 
                1559 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting accidental by cell phone. 
 

 
                1733 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with Medication disposal. 
 

 
                1808 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1815 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
 
                1908 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a male party who is alleged intoxicated  
at the bar. Officers advised. 
 

 
                1924 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a stolen package. S12 to file a report. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-106-OF 
 
                2010 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] HOSMER ST 
 
 
For Date: 09/09/2021  -  Thursday  
 
                0115 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller request help res17 responds. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 s/m 0.0 to emerson at 1:45 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 e/m 10.0 at 2:01 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-695-IN 
 
                0145 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0212 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] SANTOS DR 
         Narrative:     

911 call transferred to hudson police. 
 

 
                0702 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0850 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SAWMILL RD 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 0850 Fire Department assisting a resident at  
location. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-696-IN 
 
                1012 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 1012 Caller reporting a two car MVA at location,  
unknown if any injuries. Police and fire enroute. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-59-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-697-IN 
 
                1018 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + CHESTNUT ST 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 1018 Caller reporting her dog a large White Great  
Pyrense has gotten loose and running towards Lower Main  
Street in Hudson. Information give to ACO. 
09/09/2021 1047 Animal has been located and back at home. 
 

 
                1044 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 1045 Caller reporting flooding from Wedgewood  
still coming over road into his property. Logged 
 

 
                1107 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 1108 A tire came of off a vehicle, hit the  
station and continuned traveling to hit Car 5. S9 enroute to  
take report. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-60-AC 
 
                1124 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] CINDY LN 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 1125 Follow up from previous call. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-60-AC 
 
                1159 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 1159 Caller reporting his wife went home and said  
it looked like someone broke into thier house. As the caller  
was speaking with his wife, she went in to the house and  
lost connection. She is not answering her phone. 
 

 
                1508 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    EASTBOUND - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 1513 Verbal warning given to the operator. 
 

 
                1520 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 1520 Caller reporting a vehicle went through the  
flashing red stop lights of the school bus dropping off his  
child. Information logged and an officer will attempt to  
locate. 
 

 
                1602 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    21-105-OF 
 
                1644 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] ROUTE 2 EASTBOUND 
         Narrative:     

09/09/2021 1644 Caller his vehicle is dissabled. Call was  
from Acton, transferred to Acton for response. 
 

 
                1700 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

C4RJ meeting 
 

         
 
                1715 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    KIRKLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he got an emergency contact device and was  
just testing out the device.  Caller was advised. 
 

 
                1904 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1908 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 



                2051 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/10/2021  -  Friday  
 
                0443 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

alarm company reports commercial alarm. cancelled after they  
confirmed passcode. 
 

 
                0652 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

09/10/2021 0653 Caller reporting not  
feeling well and weak. 
09/10/2021 0712 R17 transporting to Emerson S/M 0.0 
09/10/2021 0727 R17 off E/M 8.8 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-698-IN 
 
                0704 Road Safety Complaint Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/10/2021 0705 Caller reporting a part of a tree is  
blocking one of the travel lanes. 
09/10/2021 0709 S10 reports while removing the hazard, S10  
reports another tree fell onto his cruiser. S9 and S1  
enroute. 
09/10/2021 0720 Highway notified for clean up. 
 

 
                0750 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

09/10/2021 0751 Caller reporting flooding from Wedgewood CC. 
 

 
                0810 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                0814 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MILDRED CIR 
         Narrative:     

09/10/2021 0814 911 hang up from location. Transferred to  
Hudson for response. 
 

 
                1002 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1005 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1058 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
 
                1346 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + ELM RIDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

09/10/2021 1346 Walker found a wallet on the ground at  
location. 
 

 
                1425 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

911 cell phone call received.  Open line.  Call back was  
attempted with no answer. Message was left. 
 

 
                1433 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports dead opossum in the road. GH was notified. 



 
 
                1518 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    KIRKLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports damage to her window. S10 responded. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-107-OF 
 
                1822 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
 
                1826 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 414] BALDWIN DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he is at his ex-girlfriend's house and he is  
trying to pick up his daughter, but the daughter does not  
want to go with him.  S10 responded and attempted to assist. 
 

         Narrative:     
S10 reports all parites advised. 
 

 
                1839 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 assisted party with elimination prints. 
 

 
                1924 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in states she found a wallet at the plaza.  S10  
attemtpted to contact the owner and return the wallet. 
 

 
                1932 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her dogs have gotten into a fight and she  
cannot break them apart. RP states she may have broken her  
ankle while attempting to seperate the dogs.  S7, S10, R17,  
E14 and L3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 requested ALS respond for pain management. ALS4  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS4 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m  
10.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-699-IN 
 
                1949 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her two dogs got into a fight and she could  
not separate them.  ACO was notified. 
 

 
                2002 COMPLAINT Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    MINISTERS WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports she can hear what sounds like someone talking  
on a loud speaker. S10 responded and checked the area. 
 

 
                2302 Patrol Initiated Area Check Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] TOWN BEACH 
         Narrative:     

gate secured. 
 

 
 
For Date: 09/11/2021  -  Saturday  
 



                0001 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0002 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0603 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0612 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0632 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

multiple callers report the sound of gunshots possibly in  
the area of delaney. units respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
waterfoul hunting is in season, specifically Canadian Geese. 
 

 
                0637 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a small deer appears to have been hit by a  
car and is still alive. 
 

         Narrative:     
S12 responded and put the deer down. GH was notified for  
removal. 
 

 
                0914 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1052 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1105 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports black car with an elderly female in it, that  
was possibly dumping trash. S9 and S11 responded. 
 

 
                1114 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports water is still running down from Wedgewood  
Pines CC. 
 

 
                1117 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1123 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
          Location:    [BOL] 495 S 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a stranded motorist on 495 S.  S21 transfered  
caller to SP leominster. 
 

 
                1207 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] TEMI RD 
         Narrative:     

Call received from Hudson resident.  Party hung up. S21  
forwarded info to Hudson PSAP. 
 

 
                1212 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 400HUDSON] HUDSON TOWN LINE - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he was dropped off in the area and has no  
idea where he is and needs assistance. S11 responded and  
assisted party. 
 



         Narrative:     
Party has been picked up by his brother. 
 

 
                1221 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 cell phone open line.  S21 called back party who stated  
call was an accidental pocket dial.  Party was advised. 
 

 
                1228 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RAILROAD AVE 
         Narrative:     

911 cell phone open line. S21 was able to contact party and  
confirm accidental pocket dial. 
 

 
                1246 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 assisted party with passport paperwork. 
 

 
                1318 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [SUD] MOSSMAN + NORTH RD 
         Narrative:     

S1 assisted with multiple accidents in Sudbury. 
 

 
                1352 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1602 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

no parking/traffic issues 
 

 
                1609 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    APPLE BLOSSOM LN 
         Narrative:     

S21 assisted party with LTC status request. 
 

 
                1610 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 99] SHELBURNE FARMS - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

no parking/traffic issues 
 

 
                1615 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] LONG HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Bolton request R17 for BLS transport for a voluntary mental  
health evaluation. R17 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0  E/m 4.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-700-IN 
 
                1627 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1702 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] WHITE POND RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports his black terrier ran off from White Pond Rd  
in Hudson.  Dog was LSW a purple vest.  ACO was notified. 
 

 
                1759 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    LOWELL DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a injured/sick Red Tail hawk. ACO was  
notified. 



 
 
                1925 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1939 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 16GLEASOND] COMPUMASTER, INC - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    131767AB 
 
                1955 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1957 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + WHITMAN ST 
 Refer To Citation:    131795AB 
 
                2043 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2051 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2054 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + WHEELER RD 
 
                2058 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HARVARD RD 
 
                2311 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW LIBRARY] RANDALL LIBRARY - CRESCENT ST 
 
                2336 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2343 Town Beach Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

gate secured 
 

 
 
For Date: 09/12/2021  -  Sunday  
 
                0048 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0108 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 
                0512 Town Beach Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

gate open 
 

 
                0656 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request to speak to an officer in regards to the B&E  
which occurred the other day. S7 spoke with and advised  
caller. 
 

 
                0835 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a sickly skunk in her yard. ACO was notified. 
 

         Narrative:     
S12 and ACO responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S12 reports skunk was put down.  ACO removed skunk. 
 



 
                0901 COMPLAINT GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a vehicle parked in front of Shaws in a  
handicap parking spot without a placard. S9 responded. 
 

 
                0911 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1025 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 175] XHALE MASSAGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental watch acivation. Party was  
advised. 
 

 
                1120 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 
                1121 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 
                1124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 
                1144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 Refer To Citation:    132294AB 
 
                1156 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 
                1208 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 Refer To Citation:    132312AB 
 
                1215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 
                1247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + BRADLEY LN 
 Refer To Citation:    132337AB 
 
                1350 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] HUNTER AVE 
         Narrative:     

911 cell phone call from Hudson. S21 transferred call to  
Hudson PSAP 
 

 
                1417 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    PINE RIDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a bat in her yard and would like to speak to  
the ACO.  ACO was notified. 
 

 
                1931 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm Co requesting dispatch for alarm. S8/S12 responding.  
Officers checked the area nothing unusual to report 
 

 
                1945 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1946 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
 Refer To Citation:    132662AB 
 
                1947 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                1951 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2003 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken to Family/Guardian/Other   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting directions. Medical requested to  
evaluate party. Party cleared evaluation and S8 transporting  
party home. S/M 22700.8 at 2025 E/M 22701.5 at 2027. COA  
advised of the situation. S12 to file a report. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-108-OF 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-701-IN 
 
                2229 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

FD requesting dispatch for a resident who has a burning  
smell in the house. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
S12, E14 and E12 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reports house metered with no findings.  Homeowner was  
advised. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-702-IN 
 
 

 


